
 

NOTICE – Classes Cancelled 

Update:  Saturday, February 8, 2020 (10:00 am) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In addition to the strike days previously announced by the Elementary Teachers’ Federation of Ontario (ETFO), the 

Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation (OSSTF) has announced that they will engage in a full withdrawal of 

services at Superior-Greenstone District School Board on Thursday, February 13, 2020. This impacts all high school 

teachers, as well as all education workers at our elementary and secondary schools.  Classes, therefore, for ALL 

students in the Superior-Greenstone District School Board will be cancelled on Thursday, February 13, 2020.   

 

As per previous announcements, classes will also be cancelled at all elementary schools (only) on Tuesday, February 

11, 2020.   

 

Classes for students will resume as normal the day following these identified strike dates.  

 

We thank all families for their continued patience. 

 

 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

There will be no school for 

Elementary Students on 

Tuesday, February 11, 2020 

and 

Thursday, February 13, 2020. 
 

SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

There will be no school for 

High School Students on  

Thursday, February 13, 2020. 

 


